
COUNCIL MEETING – 21TH NOVEMBER 

NOTICE OF MOTION

At the most recent meeting of the Wimbledon Community Forum on 27th September, 
residents expressed their concern at the lack of progress in transferring Morley Park from 
Berkeley Homes to Merton Council. Residents ask that the Cabinet Member for 
Regeneration, Housing and Transport report to the next Wimbledon Community Forum on 
how they propose to bring negotiations with Berkeley Homes over Morley Park to a rapid 
conclusion and open the park consistent with the planning consent.

 Cllr James Holmes Cllr Andrew Howard Cllr Najeeb Latif
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